
JOIN THE PTO APP!

One time committments are essential for our school and
community events. Volunteer opportunities are posted
on the LNFI PTO sign up. Merci for your time and
contributions! Sign up here:
https://signup.com/Group/912159640093/

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Families are encouraged to join our school directory
designed to connect students & families outside of the
classroom. Download our app for quick access to the
directory and receive monthly newsletters with PTO updates.
Get started with the app here:
https://lnfipto.membershiptoolkit.com/

BOOK FAIR
 Scholastic Book Fair this fall during parent-teacher
conferences! Family shopping will take place during
conference times on November 9th, 10th, and 14th.
Student shopping during the school day will be November
13th for grades 2-5.More details on the website or
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/lnfiuppercampus

INVITE AN INTERN!
Spending time with LNFI interns outside of the classroom is a
great way to connect and share experiences together!  
Easily invite interns to upcoming events, celebrations, a
meal, seasonal activities now by completing the form on our
website: https://forms.gle/xpGgo2RqArsV4aYQ7

PICTURE DAY VOLUNTEERS

NOVEMBER PTO BLURBS

GIVE TO THE MAX DAY
November 16th is Minnesota's 15th Annual Give to the Max Day
and we are excited to be a part of the celebration! Give to the
Max day is the largest single fundraising event in Minnesota
for non-profits and schools. Family and friends may ask you if
LNFI participates in Give to the Max....the answer is yes! 
https://www.givemn.org/organization/Lnfi-Pto 

Questions or comments? Email communications@lnfi-pto.org
Join us on Facebook! L'Etoile du Nord French Immersion PTO | Facebook

Visit our website: www.lnfi-pto.org

November 9th & December 7th
Picture Day Heroes (volunteers), play an essential role in
helping our school and students have a successful Picture
Day. In return, volunteers will receive a coupon toward the
purchase of their student's portrait package. Scan the
volunteer QR code below or sign up on the website! 

Order November 1st- November 22nd 
Spirit Wear is now available featuring L’Etoile du Nord’s new
logo!! The pre-order is open until 11/22. Apparel will go
home with students before the Holidays. Place an order on
our website or through the app.

SPIRIT WEAR AVAILABLE NOW
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